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The Monthly SRP-MIC Veterans Newsletter!
Veterans Representative's Thoughts

January Holidays
by Amanda White
New Years Day, As we enter the New Year of 2023, I'd like to take a
January 1 moment to reflect on the experiences and
contributions of our Warriors Veterans. I'm humbled
Martin Luther King Jr. Dag, and inspired by their courage, sacrifice, and service
January 16 to our country and to this community. As we look to

the future, I hope to continue to recognize and honor
these brave individuals and their families. May we all
strive to be kind, compassionate, and generous to one
another—especially those who have dedicated their
lives to protecting us. Wishing everyone a peaceful
and prosperous New Year!
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¢ Office Closed

Lehi Veterans Meetings

January 19, 2023
and
February 2, 2023
11AM-1PM
at the Lehi Community
Center

January 2023

Veterans Meetings

January 12, 2023
and
January 25, 2023
11AM-1PM
at the Round House Cafe
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